
 

    
     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

   
    

  
 

    
   

 
   

 
 

    
    

      
 

 
  

   
       

 
  

 
 

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for The SNOW Approach Foundation, located in 
Hillsborough, North Carolina. The SNOW Approach Foundation is an outstanding organization dedicated 
to raising awareness and providing support for individuals affected by brain changes. 

The SNOW Approach Foundation offers a variety of essential services, including educational programs, 
support resources, and advocacy initiatives. These services are specifically designed to improve the 
quality of life for those affected and ensure they have access to the tools and support they need. By 
addressing both the practical and emotional needs of its clients, the foundation plays a crucial role in 
fostering better care and understanding within the community. 

The SNOW Approach Foundation is supported by a compassionate and skilled team that is deeply 
committed to its mission. They approach each case with empathy, dedication, and a clear focus on 
positive outcomes. Their expertise and willingness to go above and beyond make them an invaluable 
resource for those they serve. 

I wholeheartedly recommend The SNOW Approach Foundation for its ongoing contributions to raising 
awareness and improving the lives of individuals affected by brain changes. It continues to make a 
profound difference in the lives of many, and its team is truly exceptional. 

Sincerely, 

Steven Dale 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

440 Stone Monument Dr. Suite 102, Wake Forest, North Carolina 27587 www.schooleymitchell.com/sdale 
Main 919-426-2183 Email  steven.dale@schooleymitchell.com 
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